
 

3209416.1  

Robert B. Warren 
T: 416-947-5075 
rwarren@weirfoulds.com 

File  10606.00011 

Barristers & Solicitors 

T: 416-365-1110    F: 416-365-1876 
The Exchange Tower, Suite 1600   P.O. Box 480, 130 King Street West   Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5X 1J5 

www.weirfoulds.com 

January 27, 2011 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited/EB-2010-0142 

We received a copy of Mr. Rodger’s letter of January 26, 2011.  In that letter, Mr. Rodger 
indicates that his client will be filing updated evidence, he anticipates no later than February 9, 
2011.  In addition, Mr. Rodger proposes a relatively constrained, amended timeline to allow 
parties to consider, and ask questions about, the updated evidence, prior to the resumption of 
the settlement conference.   

While we appreciate, and indeed agree with, Mr. Rodger’s desire to move the case along as 
expeditiously as possible, we think it premature to set any timeline until the updated evidence 
has been filed and parties are able to assess how much time is required for the discovery 
process.  

Yours very truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 

Robert B. Warren 

RBW/dlh 
 
 
cc: J. Mark Rodger 
 Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
 All parties 


